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Centred by Faith - In Partnership with Community -
We Provide Excellence in Learning

&% Respectful & Responsible % Resilient % Kind

We give thanks to our elders past, present and emerging and truly appreciated the
beautiful surrounds our school is built upon. With gratutude; The St Ambrose
Community.

Heavenly Father, hear my prayer for unity,
that we may all love each other as you

first loved us. May we act with compassion,
kindness, humility, gentleness, and h
patience toward one another, living in
unity with you. May we lay down our
swords, set aside our grievances, and
forgive each other as you forgave us. Lord,
lead us to take what you've given us - love,
mercy, grace, forgiveness - and spread
those in this world, lavishing thern upon
others in our lives. May your love bind us
together in perfect unity. All this | pray
through your Son Jesus Christ. Amen.

Feast of St Mary McKillop 8" August
Calling for members
TR LT /¢ must teach more by

Fete Core example than by word.
Committee!

See information
later in this edition.

§ Find happiness in making others
happy.

~ Mary MacKillop
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Term 3 2025 Dates

Saturday 2 August 2025 First Eucharist Commitmeant Mass S5pm
Sunday 3 August 2025 First Eucharist Commitment Mass 11lam
Maonday 4 August 2025 Swimming Program

12.30-1.15pm 3/4M
1.15pm-2pm 3/4CW
2-2.45pm 3/40
Tuesday & August 2025 Cobaw Basketball Grade &
100 days of school — Prep/1
Swimming Program
12.30-1.15pm 3/4M
1.15pm-2pm 3/4CW
2-7.45pm 3/40
Wednesday & August 2025 Grade 5/& Mass 9.30am
Swimming Program
12.30-1.15pm 3/4M, 1.15pm-2pm 3/4CW, 2-2.45pm 3/40

Thursday 7 August 2025 Swimming Program
12.30-1.15pm 3/4M, 1.15pm-2pm 3/4CW, 2-2.45pm 3/40
Friday 8 August 2025 Feast of 5t Mary of the Cross (MacKillop)

Swimming Program
12.30-1.15pm 3/4M, 1.15pm-2pm 3/4CW, 2-2.45pm 3/40
Maonday 11 August 2025 Bullying, Mo Way! Week
School Nurse to visit Prep students
School Open Day 11.30am-1.00pm
Kid's Helpline largest anti-bullying lezson 1-1.30pm (refer page 12)
Tuesday 12 August 2025 School Nurse to visit Prep students
Wednesday 13 August 2025 SAC Meeting 3.15am
Prep-Gr 2 Mass 9.30am
Assembly 2.45pm

Thursdzy 14 August 2025 Frep/1 excursion to Melbourne Museum
Sacred Heart College Junior Chef 10am-12pm
Friday 15 August 2025 Cuha|w District Athletics
Feast of the Assumption
Maonday 18 August 2025 Book Week

Swimming Program
12.30-1.15pm 5/6M & half of 2KR, 1.15pm-2pm 5/5F & half of 2KR, 2-2.45pm 5/EW
Tuesday 19 August 2025 Book Fair 8.15-8.45am and 3.20-2.00pm
Wednesday 20 August 2025 Book Fair 8.15-8.45%am and 3.30-4.00pm
Book Week Parade 9.1%am
Wirtual Perform Education Performance 12-12.45pm

Thursday 21 August 2025 Book Fair 8.15-8.45%am and 3.20-2.00pm
Girl's Division Yolleybzall Bendigo
Friday 22 August 2025 Book Fair 8.15-8.45am and 3.30-4.00pm
Maonday 25 August 2025 Pupil Free Day
Tuesday 26 August 2025 AFL Roadshow incursion for all classes 9am-12.45pm (1hr per class)
Sacred Heart College Junior Chef 4-6pm
Wednesday 27 August 2025 Reconciliztion for First Communion candidates 11.45am
Melbourne Renegades Cricket Team vizit Grades 3-6 2.30pm
Thursdzsy 28 August 2025 First Eucharist practice 11.45am-1.15pm
Saturday 30 August 2025 Sacrament of First Eucharist Spm
Sunday 31 August 2025 Sacrament of First Eucharist 11am
Tuesday 2 September 2025 Father's/Special Person Day refreshments 2-2.45pm in the library
Liturgy in the classroom 2.45-3.30pm
Sunday 7 September 2025 Father's Day
Monday 3 September 2025 School Production *Vaudeville® rehearsal at SHC 11am-1.45pm
Tuesday 3 September 2025 School Production “Vaudeville™ matinee performance at SHC 11am-1.45pm
Wednesday 10 September 2025 School Production "Vaudeville™ evening performance Bpm
Thursday 11 September 2025 School Production “Vaudeville™ evening performance Gpm
Monday 15 September 2025 SAC meeting 9.15am
‘Wednesday 17 September 2025 End of Term Mazs 9.30am
Friday 19 September 2025 Last day of Term 3 — students are dizmissed at 3.30pm
School Disco (PFA initiative) - Prep-Gr 2 — 4. 30-6pm, Gr 3-6 - 5.15-8pm
Saturday 20 September — Sunday 5 October 2025 Term 3 school holidays
Maonday 6 October 2025 Term 4 commences

(?SCHOOL CALENDAR)

Term 2 Date


https://www.sawoodend.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/

Message from the Principal You will see their artwork displayed on our

. ) local trucks and we will receive a free load of
Dear parents, families and friends, .
compost as part of the prize.
We applaud the following students’ whose
artwork was shortlisted:

Welcome to semester two! I hope you had a
chance to rest and recharge over the break.

It has been great to welcome our students back Sophie V (5/6P)
and catch up with their news. Lizzy D (2KR)
We have a numerous key events this term that Bassy G (3/4M)
will offer valuable opportunities for our students, Neve E-S (3/4CW)
staff and community to grow, connect and Molly M (3/4CW)
flourish. ; '

The staff began the term with a professional
development program that was designed to offer
a dynamic and enriching learning experience that
fosters spiritual growth, pedagogical excellence,

and missional clarity for all participants.
The program highlights included:

‘Keynote Presentation: Dr Joel Hodge (ACU) -
Pilgrims of Hope in Catholic Education . .
‘Morning Workshops: Practical strategies for Our Beanies Have Arrived!
Religious Education and classroom teaching.
-Afternoon Panel: Catholic Social Teaching in
action, featuring school and charity
representatives
- Instructional Eucharistic Liturgy: Celebrated by
Fr Mark Reynolds.
We appreciated this time to further develop our
faith and Catholic identity.

Captains Asher and Sonny are pleased
to announce that our school beanies
have arrived! Students can purchase

these for $23.50. We receive $4.00 for

each beanie sold and can put the money
towards an area we choose. If you would
like your child to purchase one of these
cosy beanies you can do so at the front
office at 8.45-9.00am or 3.15-3.30pm
Monday-Friday next week.

I would like to thank the staff and students for
taking the time to enter the Council’s bin truck art
competition! We had over 240 amazing entries,
and our panels of judges had a very challenging
time selecting the 15 winners!

_ _ This initiative was inspired by student
We would like to inform you that :
i voice and I congratulate Sonny and Asher
Madeline D (5/6P) and Phpebe G (5/6W) for their leadership in making it happen.
are two of the winners!
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Next PFA Meeting
Our next parents and friends association
meeting will be held on Monday August 18" at
7.00pm online. Please email Sophie Lynch on
sophielynch1981@gmail.com if you would like
an online invitation sent.

Next SAC Meeting

Our next school advisory council meeting will
be held on Wednesday August 13" at 9.15am in
the staffroom.

2026 Enrolments

We will soon be planning for 2026. To avoid
disappointment, if there are any families that
have a child commencing in prep next year
they should submit an enrolment form asap.
If you know of anyone wishing to enrol their
child at our great school across any level, you
could direct them to our website or encourage
them to call the office to make an appointment

with me.

g

Come Dressed for the Weather

We have many of our students coming to
school without jumpers or jackets who then
come up to the office asking for a spare jumper
or jacket to wear as they are cold. It would be
helpful if you can support your child to make
appropriate choices from uniform items for
the winter months.

We do have outdoor play if it is not raining or
too windy. This supports children’s health and
ability to concentrate for their next learning
session. We thank you for checking in with
your child to make sure they have adequate
clothing for the weather.

We also encourage our children to bring a pair
of slippers to school. They can then change
into them when they come inside if their shoes
are wet or muddy.

From Fr John

Wishing you all the best for term three,
may it be filled with many exciting things.
One of the exciting things happening in
the Parish is the restructuring of the
local Parishes.

As you know, [ am currently the Parish
Priest of Woodend, Lancefield and Romsey,
and after conversation with the Vicar
General, the Archbishop has also appointed
me the Parish Priest of Gisborne, Riddells
Creek and Macedon. This appointment
begins as of September 19, It is impossible
for me to manage these Parishes on my
own, an Assistant Priest has been
appointed: Fr Wahid Riad. Fr Wahid will live
at Gisborne and I will continue to live at
Woodend. Fr Wahid and I will share the
pastoral and sacramental needs of the six
churches and four primary schools.
The restructuring keeps the parishes of the
Macedon Ranges as a united faith
community. Let us continue to keep each
other in prayer. Fr John

Curriculmn Information
Meeting

Deputy Principal Debbie Geisler and I met
with a large number of parents for our
information evening recently. We were

very happy to be able to share information

about our great school.

We have also welcomed numerous members
from the local community on our school
open mornings. We have another opening

morning- afternoon coming up on
August 11" from 11.30am-1.00pm.

2025 Naplan Reports

Our year 3 and 5 students families should

have received their child’s 2025 NAPLAN

report. Congratulations to our students
who peformed strongly across all domains.

Message from the Principal 4
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Junior Chef
Those students in year 4, who are interested,
are currently working on their video
applications to gain one of the four positions in
the annual SHC junior chef competition.
Our four successful applicants will represent
our school. We will keep you posted.

Outdoor Maintenance and Please
Use Footpaths

David and Jorel are pictured above collecting
equipment that has been left on our oval. We
are launching a student initiative to promote

responsibility for our belongings and resources.

The SRC are collaborating on this initiative
which we will detail in our next newsletter.

We thank Jorel and David for their dedication

to our grounds maintenance.

We ask that all in our community please use
the designated footpaths so that our lawns
can replenish and to reduce the mud that is

coming inside to our carpets.

Thank you everyone for using footpaths and

wiping your shoes before entering our building.

Athletic Trials

On Monday our year 3-6
students engaged in athletic
trial events. It was fantastic to
see our children having a go
and congratulate them for
their positive attitude.
Those who qualified will be
competing in the
Cobaw & District Athletic
Trials.

Message from the Principal

Calling for Core Committee
Members for our
2026 School Fete.

We Need Your Help!

.

We are very keen to start planning for our
2026 School & Parish Fete. In order to make
this event possible we need a number of
willing parents to join our core planning
committee. If you are interested in joining this
group to make our next Fete possible please
email Sophie Lynch on
sophielynch1981@gmail.com

Swimming Program

We are grateful for the super support parents
have offered to assist with our swimming
program. We do hope that our children are
enjoying their lessons and improving their
swimming skills.

e

Simplify, slow down, be kind.

And don't forget to have art
in your life = music, paintings,
theater, dance, and sunsets..

Eric CARLE
Next Newsletter

For more news and photos visit our website

and look at latest news by clicking on our
Facebook button.

Our next newsletter will be published on

Friday, 15°° August 2025.

Bronwyn Phillips
Principal
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P/1T CLASSROOM FEATURE
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Making a Splash in Swimming
Lessons Our swimming
program kicked off with a big
splash! Students have been
developing their skills in the
pool—learning important
water safety techniques,
floating, and building
confidence. It's been
fantastic to see so many
smiling faces, proud

moments, and growing
NAIDOC Week: Honouring Culture and independence in the water.

Country
During our first week back, our students
took time to reflect on and celebrate the
rich cultures, histories and achievements of
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
peoples. Through art, storytelling, and class
discussions, students learned about this
year’'s theme:
"The Next Generation: strength, vision and
legacy."

Stepping Back in Time: Our Inquiry into the
Olden Days We’ve just begun our new inquiry
unit all about life in the olden days—and the
curiosity is already buzzing! Students will be
exploring what school, home, transport and
technology were like in the past, and how
things have changed over time.

Learning All About Shapes
In the classroom, we have
been diving into the world
of shapes! From triangles to
circles and everything in
between, we've been
exploring 2D and 3D shapes
through sorting, building,
drawing, and even going on
“shape hunts” around the
school grounds.

P /1T Classroom Feature 6






> AROUND THE SCHOOL

P/10 WRITTEN RESPONSE

The Prep/1 Students celebrated Naidoc week in the first week of
term. As part of the celebrations, we read the book ‘Wilam’. After
reading the text and discussing the use of indigenous language
alongside English, we wrote our own sentences using the words from
the book. Here are some of our efforts!

Wallert plays with Tadjerri under Ngua- Possum plates with Sugar
Glider under the sun.
Abi B

Bathmu yawa in Birrarung- Duck swims in the river.
Thomas S

Around the School 8



Birthdays

HAPPY

2 August Phoebe G, Gwen A & A.J. S
3 August Jack B
5 August Lexi K
/ August Amelia S
13 August Williom C & David Y

Student News

State Cross Country Event

Last Thursday, 4 St Ambrose students represented themselves
and our school at the School Sport Victoria state cross country
event after qualifying through the district, division and
regional events.

A big congratulations to Elsie (61st), Elke (58th), Aston (63rd)
and Deon (52nd). What an amazing achievement to be in the
top 100 cross country runners in our state!

VALUE

@ WWSSV, oy

CONNECT

Birthdays & Student News



School News
Book Week

In week 5, Monday 18th August- Friday 22nd August we will be celebrating book
week. This year's theme is 'Book an Adventure'.

From Tuesday 19th- Friday 22nd August

the Book Fair will be open in the library Book Fair

before school from 8.15am-8.45am and

after school from 3.30pm-4.00pm. The WiSh LiSt

students will have an opportunity to visit

the fair with their class on Monday 19th to Prepayments

create a wish list of items. That wishlist

can then be taken home and the purchases If your child brings home a Book Fair
can be made by you online. WiihListundyouwnnttoquorthﬂ.

selections by credit card in advance, please:
. Goto schelastic.com.a u-I’P.rrntﬂt
Click ‘Bock Fairs'

2
On Wednesday 20th August we will have 3. Enter smount and pay
4.

our annual book parade on the basketball
court (weather permitting). This will start
by 9.15am. The students and teachers are
encouraged to dress up as their favourite

Record receipt number on back
of Wish List
B. Your child then takes this payment

book character. Please come and cheer the record back to school, chooses books
students on as they parade their uttheFuirnndtnkesreceiptnurnberto
costumes. You are welcome to come C‘“""““P‘T"‘“’“"—

dressed up too!

- ! EEBookFairs

On Wednesday 20th August at 12.00pm all classes will be attending the
livestream event of Treasure Hunt!, being performed by Perform Education. The
show will run for approximately 45 minutes.

Treasure Hunt!

Jess lives by the ocean. George lives in the forest. One morning they both wake
to find that something terribly important is missing! It appears their world may
have changed ... and not for the better! Together they set off on a quest to find
the treasure that has disappeared from their homes. Despite their differences,
George and Jess share a common need. However they must first overcome their
distrust, obstacles and greatest challenge. Fortunately help is waiting from a
most unexpected source...

If for some reason your child is not at school on Wednesday 20th August, you are
more than welcome to use the log in details below to gain access to the
performance.

Livestream Portal: https://performlivestream.com/
Livestream Access Password - ApeTzSt

School News
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School News

ST AMBROSE PARENTS & FRIENDS
AS50CIATION PRESENTS THE

Gl 3

e Qo Jenlyy

FRIDAY 19 SEPT

AT THE WOODEND TENNIS CLUB

GRADES PREP.1T&2| GRADES 3.4 ,5&6
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Mental Health & Wellbeing at St Ambrose

Erin Brass

Our Social Justice Leaders are pleased to

announce that St Ambrose School is
B“ll'lllNB participating in the Bullying No Way:
National week of action, 11th to 15th
August 2025.

Our Social Justice Leaders are pleased to announce that St Ambrose School is
participating in the Bullying No Way: National week of action, 11th to 15th August
2025.

The theme for this year's campaign is Be Bold. Be Kind. Speak Up. It takes a
community to be brave and address bullying behaviours, within and beyond the school
gate. Students can be bold, kind and take a stand to support others being bullied,
while parents and teachers are there to support children to learn how to behave in a
positive way. In our community and in our school, we want a place where everyone can
belong, a place that celebrates everyone, and where bullying is never accepted.

For more information about Bullying No Way Week and bullying prevention, visit the
Bullying No Way website.

The hero colour for the campaign is purple — symbolising peace, strength and
empowerment to take a stand against bullying behaviour. The students will be invited
to wear a pop of purple to school on Wednesday 13th August.

During the week we will be engaging students in meaningful discussions and activities
aimed at promoting empathy, understanding, and respect for diversity.

This year, the Kid’s Helpline is hosting a national live online 20 minute Anti
Bullying session for all Primary aged students on Monday 11th August, at 1.00pm,
of which we at St Ambrose will participate in.

The 2025 primary school Anti-Bullying session has been thoughtfully designed by the
Kids Helpline Counsellors to suit students from Prep to Year 6. The 20-minute live
session will cover the following key areas:

« What is bullying?

« The impacts of bullying

« Stand Up Actions — Covert strategies to protect yourself and others, including
building support networks and showing empathy

« Stand Out Actions — Overt strategies such as interrupting bullying and speaking out

- Ildentifying your safety net

We encourage parents and carers to take this opportunity to have open and honest
conversations with their children about the impact of bullying and what they can do if
they need support. You can visit the Bullying No Way website for tips around how to
have this discussion.

You can access the school’s bullying prevention policy here to learn more about our
process for preventing and responding to bullying.

If you have concerns that your child is being bullied, please contact your child’s
teacher in the first instance. If you believe the behaviour constitutes a crime, or is a
serious incident of cyberbullying, please refer to the Bullying No Way website for
information on how to report to other authorities and_access wellbeing help.

Mental Health & Wellbeing



https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/
https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/
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https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/contact-us/report-bullying
https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/contact-us/need-help-now

Mental Health & Wellbeing at St Ambrose

@m@ Erin Brass
‘\ Maarcl:gegson Macedon Ranges Health

supported by benetas

Shire Council

Macedon Ranges Shire Council and Macedon Ranges Health have
launched a Grade 6 Mental Health and Wellbeing survey for
students and their parents.

This survey is voluntary, completely anonymous and takes about
5 minutes to complete.

We know grade 6 can be a crucial time of adjustment, with
students preparing to transition to high school. The aim of this
survey is to better understand the current health and wellbeing-

related needs for grade 6 students and their families, and the

information will be used to inform future health and wellbeing
initiatives and effective early education and prevention strategies
for grade 6 students and parents across the Macedon Ranges Shire.

This survey is open until Friday 8th August, and we encourage all
parents and caregivers to participate and support their children
to participate also.

Thank you for contributing to the health and wellbeing of our
Macedon Ranges young people!

https://yoursay.mrsc.vic.gov.au/grade-6-survey

Mental Health & Wellbeing
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JOIN THE CELEBRATION OF ALL THINGS

Faith & Family

RELIGIOUS CALENDAR OF EVENTS IN TERM TWO, 2025:

| ome | o [ m |
2nd August 1st Euchanist Commitment Mass m
Gth August Senior Level Mass (Grs 5/6)
Ponder: Tth August 1st Eucharist Evening Meeting -
Can you recall a time in you!' life when 13t August | Junior Level Mass (Grs P-2)

God answered your prayer in a most -
e 27th August | Reconciliation for 1st Eucharist

magnificent way?

30th August | First Eucharist
31st August First Eucharist
2nd September | Father's Day Prayer Service

10th September | Middle Level Mass (Grs 3/4) (

PARISH NEWSLETTER

17th September | End of Term 3 Mass

Please note: All are welcome to our Masses. If you

CHILDREN'S LITURGY would like to join us in any of these celebrations,

you are most welcome.

Faith & Family 14
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$5 entry’
fee

THE MODS
THUNDERCHIEF
ELECTRIC EELS
FELONYS
MOUSIE COCO
ELYSIUM

Friday 1 August

For tickets go to
mrsc.vic.gov.au/mits
or scan:

4, Macedon | Youth
‘ Ranges | Services
Shire Gounci

Fully supervised | A Victorian Government initiative
All-ages event | Drug, alcohol, smoke & vape free | No pass outs

§ 0 @ & g Creative
‘,& : @ Je= e - Foundation |8

R A
i . s
ﬁ—:— r@l Fove rangesmusic.net

music nelwerk
#BigSing & #BigBam Break time ensembles
Just $36 a term or $56 for both!

Launchpad combining Individual Ensemble
learning from $347 a term!

1 Creative Hub Woodend
[ ._! OPENING SOOM! &2 Urquhart ¢ =" ="'

Music Theropy Mondoys
e e

Bacoma a Member!
w  Music, Visual Arts & Literary Arts
+ Coding, Gome Design & Making
Lessons, ensembles & workshops
Rehearsal, podeast & project studios

£ ik, Flay & Creeted CALEHD&R e a3

Ranges Music Network/Creative
Ranges Foundation

There is so much happening with the
Ranges Music Network and the Creative
Ranges Foundation in Term 3! The RMN s

excited to launch two new, ultra-accessible
break-time ensembles aimed at getting as
many musicians singing and playing as
possible -- BIGSING and BIGBAM!

We're also opening the new home for
creatives in the Macedon Ranges -- the
Creative Hub Woodend! It is an exciting

spot for members to join and access music,
media and podcast studios, industry-
standard equipment and software, maker
tools like art activities, laser cutters, 3D
printing, sticker, vinyl and button makers -
- plus rehearse your band or play, shoot
your next music video and access a
dedicated group of Mentors across a wide
variety of interests in the creative arts!

Learn more by visiting us at
rangesmusic.net (for in-school programs)
or creativeranges.org (for the Creative Hub
Woodend). All brought to you by the not-
for-profit charity Creative Ranges
Foundation!

See flyer below.

All-new

Creative Hub \ & )
Foundation y

NEW Break
-l Ensembles!

i JUST $36 / Term
i or $56 for BOTH!

Woodend at
! 42 Urguhart 5t

part of the Creative Ranges Foundation's
commitment to getting as many young
musicians singing & playing as possible in the
Macedon Ranges!

Emmnzcabir
B e

Visit us at
creativeranges.org to see the full
Creative Hub calendar!

GET IN TOUCH

ENSEMBLES / WORKSHOPS

Visit rangesmusic.net to get started.

email: infomrangesmusic.net
text: 044 992 2425

Community News
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oy R THE MOUNT PLAYERS PRESENTS
BY SPECIAL ARRANGEMENT WrtH ORIGIN THEATRICAL

The Mount Players

]N@THE\X/OOD@ e * 5 K\l
Musie and Lyrics by STEPHEN SONDHEIM Cahh ew Q’ r&

A DARK IRISH COMEDY
Book by JAMES LAPINE

Onginally Directed on Broadway by James Lapine

WRITTEN BY
MARTIN MCDONAGH
Orchestrations by Jonathan Tunick DIRECTED BY
TRAVIS HANDCOC%
Licensed exclusively by Music Theatre International

(Australazia)

AUGUST 15 70 AUGUST 312025

}"udu_\'S': Sunday 1 7% Aungust 2025
Barcham Theatre, Gisborne Secondary College

; ':. " BOOKINGS AT WWW.THEMOUNTPLAYERS.COM OR CALL 5426 1892 mzzm
LA MOUNTVIEW THEATRE, 56 SMITH STREET MACEDON ‘&@3&
e

Mudlfled Junlur Football Intraduction '.drilll 'Gﬁirlé-' thdiﬁed Junior Football Introduction

- - EREE T0 REGISTER! SCAN BELDW
M R Macedon Ranges Sports
Hbﬂ;‘,re;:? gt Four Friday Evenings '“";-. : Frﬂﬁ sl
1538 Hamilton Rl New COMMeNcing August Ist %20, 1538 Hamiton Rd, New UD‘“""’"”"E fugust Tt

Gisbome VIC 3438 by o W3t 5

Register 1o Macedon Ronges INDERS MGl T
CONTACT: EAMPBELL ALLANGIAFL COM. AN by selecting the aligned Broup’ on PlayH0 form CONTACT: CAMP

EREE TO REGISTER! SCAN BELOW

Four Friday Evenings

. REGISTER: JWN.P1A VAR COM/AF /REGISTERISNIAFD
@ Regester ko your Junior Club or Auskick Centre
Iy selecting the aligned Group on PlayH0 form
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Sacred Heart College Kyneton

Free Online Parent Session

Navigating the '

{+)
Digital Playground

.
;)
e _——

'WHY ATTEND?

JOIN THE CYBER SAFETY PROJECT FOR EXPERT ADVICE

You Are Your Child's First Line of Defence Online.

In today's connected world, parents play a powerful role in shaping safe and healthy digital
habits. This practical session

©
O
©
o

is designed especially for busy parents who want to:
Feel confident navigating their child's online world

Create a safer, more balanced digital environment at home

Support digital wellbeing and encourage responsible tech use

Know what te do (and where to turn) when things gowrong online

'WHEN & WHERE PRESENTED BY

LIVE ONLINE
. Cyber Safety Project,
7pm - 8pm

Tuesday 5" August 2025

provider.

cybersafetyproject.com

A=,

SCAMN TO REGISTER or visit
https//bit.ly/sacredheartcollege

eSafety

P

or Google Sacred Heart College
Parent Engagement for the booking link

Parent Engagement Partnership

A Ministry of Mercy Education Limited 54 531 870

After School
Classes at the
Woodend
Neighbourhood

WOODEND
NEIGHEOURHOOD
HOUSE

Tuesdays or Wednesdays
3,.45pm - 5pm

o)
BENDY BUDDIES

YOGAR
Wedn
™ esdays
'p T 1’ . 4pm - Spm
= * ~
Tuesdays

10am - 10.30am

scan S i
find OV,
nofe:

For More Infermation
5427 1845

Visit Our Website
www.woodendnh.org.au




